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John Kelly was quoted in the Health Care Compliance Association's
Report on Medicare Compliance Volume 33, Number 4. In the article,
"Idaho Clinics, Owners Pay $2M in FCA Case Over Worthless Services."
John discussed a recent False Claims Act (FCA) violation, as well as the
risk of increased scrutiny and possible investigation certain providers
face.
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